Sandra Fox

From: Kristen Marsters <kristen.marsters@me.com>
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 3:23 PM

To: Erin Foley

Subject: Wilsonville Incidental Fee problem

&

Dear Board of Trustees:

It is my understanding that for 2015-16, Wilsonville ASOIT intended to increase the health fee by $15 for a total of $30
but the posted fees had an increase of $30 to the incidental fee and no change to the health fee. They did not request
an increase to any fees for the 2016-17 academic year, but asked to correct the fees by decreasing the Incident fee by
$30 and increasing the health fee by $15. Overall, the students are charged $15 less than what was published for 2015-

16.

Thanks,

Kristen Marsters

ASOIT President

Incidental Fee Commission Chair



